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New Power Plant Concerns

Hello

I have owned my property in Redondo Beach for the last 13 years. | am very concerned about the possibility of a
new power plant and or even the continuation of the existing power plant.

I understand that other air pollutants like the silent killer, fine particulate emissions, will increase 10 times over the
current power plant emissions.

My understanding was also that California is moving to renewal energy for power generation. Installing a new power
plant is like kicking the can down the road and we are not taking steps to moving forward.

Also, the existing power plant was built many years ago when there wasn't as dense a population around. Due to the
population growth now and expanse of California in the Los Angeles area, we would all be better served if there is a
need for a power plant to locate it in a more sparsely populated area.

Thank you for your consideration of the Redondo Beach residents.

Sincerely,

Connie Abela
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